NORTH KNOX SCHOOL CORPORATION

Board of School Trustees

Elaine Pepmeier President

Michael McKinley Vice-President

Kate Hammelman Secretary

V. Max Nickless Member

Donald Gilmore Member 11110 N. STATE ROAD 159 BICKNELL, IN 47512

> (812) 735-4434 FAX: (812) 328-6262

Dr. Darrel L. BobeSuperintendent

Terri L. Roesler Treasurer

Debbie Utt Payroll/Personnel

Ethan Singleton Technology Coordinator

Kevin Curtis Director of Buildings & Grounds

IMPORTANT MESSAGE – PLEASE READ

Dear Parents:

Funding for the North Knox Educational program is greatly affected by the percentage of our "free and reduced meal count". If you qualify for the free or reduced lunch program, we encourage you to **PLEASE complete the attached form and return it to your child's school**. Even if your child chooses to bring their lunch to school or eat the "ala cart" meal line at the middle-high school, we ask that you complete the attached form. When completing the form, be sure to sign Part 5. Providing this form will help your school receive their "fair-share" of the state funding for education.

Only one application is needed per household. Please list the name of all students residing within your family on the form and return it to the school no later than **September 19, 2023**. Should you have any questions or need assistance completing the form, please contact Tammy Klein at 812-735-2990.

Thank you for your attention to this very important issue.

Sincerely,

Dr. Darrel Bobe Superintendent